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Dr. Stoll and her 38th doctoral student Aubrey Shaw submitted a proposal to Idaho Recreation 

and Park Association 2020 Conference held in Post Falls, ID on April 28-May 1st.  

 

Shaw, A. H., & Stoll, S. K. (submitted). Diversity is more than gender or race. Post Falls, ID: 

Idaho Recreation and Park Association. 

Dr. Stoll and her 39th doctoral student Mark Sowa submitted a proposal for the Social Justice 

Through Sport and Exercise Psychology Conference held in Knoxville, TN on March 26-28. 

  

Sowa, M., & Stoll, S. (submitted). Intentional coaching: A phenomenological intervention to 

alleviate trait anxiety among collegiate swimmers. Knoxville, TN: Social Justice Through 

Sport and Exercise Psychology. 

Dr. Stoll and her 43rd doctoral student Trevor Pumnea submitted a proposal to the Idaho 

Recreation and Park Association 2020 Conference held in Post Falls, ID on April 28-May 1st. 

 

Pumnea, T., & Stoll, S. (submitted). Promoting health and family engagement through 

programming and design: A case for the inclusion of pocket disc golf courses in 

underutilized lan. Post Falls, ID: Idaho Recreation and Park Association. 

Dr. Stoll has a new master student named Amanda Palmer.  

 

Palmer, A. (In progress). Away from home away from phones: Overnight education for early 

adolescents without personal technology. Moscow, ID: Center for ETHICS*, University 

of Idaho. 

Dr. Stoll has completed the Center for ETHICS* Year End Report. 

 

 

file://///files.uidaho.edu/shared/Education/Ethics/Center/This%20Week/2020/2019%20End%20of%20the%20Year%20Report%20-%20Draft%202.pdf
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Trevor Pumnea, Dr. Stoll’s 42nd doctoral student was awarded a grant from the Troy Recreation 

District and the City of Troy. The grant is to be used for the design and installation of a family 

friendly pitch-and-putt disc golf course for the citizens of Troy and the surrounding area. The 

meeting on Wednesday, February 5th, 2020, is to determine the best course of action to get the 

capital improvement approved by the Troy Recreation District's legal team.  

 

Dr. Stoll and her 38th doctoral student Aubrey Shaw submitted a proposal to Flip the Script 

Research Symposium held at Washington State University on April 17, 2020.  

 

Shaw, A. (submitted). Disability- Flip the script making people better. Pullman, WA: Flip the 

Script Research Symposium. 

Dr. Stoll and her 41st doctoral student Elaine Foster submitted a proposal to the Idaho Recreation 

and Park Association 2020 Conference held in Post Falls, ID on April 28-May 1st. 

 

Foster, E., & Stoll, S. (submitted). Getting women to coach in your youth sports program. Post 

Falls, ID: Idaho Recreation and Parks Association. 

Elaine Foster, Dr. Stoll’s 41st doctoral student article was published in the Idaho Journal of 

Physical Education, Recreation, and Dance.  

 

Foster, E. (2019). Refocusing sport and recreation. Idaho Journal of Physical Education, 

Recreation, and Dance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


